
Five Spencer Fane Attorneys Recognized Among
Nashville’s Best of Bar

Spencer Fane is proud to announce that five Nashville attorneys have been
recognized as 2024 Best of the Bar honorees by Nashville Business Journal in its
annual feature honoring the city’s most prominent and talented attorneys.

Following an extensive nomination and closed, peer voting process, these attorneys
have earned this recognition, which will be further highlighted in a special July 26
edition of the Nashville Business Journal.

The five firm attorneys recognized as 2023 Best of Bar honorees are:

Trace Blankenship
James A. Crumlin Jr.
William J. ‘Paz’ Haynes
Andrea Perry
Stephen Zralek

 View the full list of honorees here. Please note, a subscription may be required.

https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/trace-blankenship/
https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/james-crumlin/
https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/paz-haynes/
https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/andrea-perry/
https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/stephen-zralek/
https://www.bizjournals.com/nashville/news/2024/06/04/2024-best-of-the-bar-announcement.html

